
Pursuant to Section 99 of the Community 
Charter, Prince Rupert City Council will hold an 
Annual Public Meeting at the Committee of the 
Whole on Monday, June 23rd, 2025 at City 
Hall, at 7:00 p.m.  
The Annual Report is now  available for public 
inspection at City Hall and online. Copies may be 
obtained from the Notices and Finance sections 
of our website at  www.princerupert.ca or in 
the Customer Service area.  
As part of our Annual Public Meeting, the City is 
inviting public comment on the 2024 Annual 
Report. Residents may attend the meeting to 
speak to the report, or provide written 
comments by email to the Corporate 
Administrator at: 
rosamaria.miller@princerupert.ca,  
or by providing written comments to 424 3rd 
Avenue West, Prince Rupert, BC, V8J 1L7.  
 
All comments must be submitted on or before 
4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 23rd, 2025. 


